
 
Public Pension Coordinating Council 

 

Recognition Award for Administration 

2019 
 

 

 

Presented to 

 

Minnesota Public Employees Retirement Association 
 

In recognition of meeting professional standards for  

plan administration as  

set forth in the Public Pension Standards. 

 
Presented by the Public Pension Coordinating Council, a confederation of 

 

National Association of State Retirement Administrators (NASRA) 

National Conference on Public Employee Retirement Systems (NCPERS) 

National Council on Teacher Retirement (NCTR) 

 

 

 
Alan H. Winkle 

Program Administrator 

P CP C



Board Recognition for Retiring PERA Board Trustee  

Presented to 

Lawrence Ward 

 

Since your appointment by Governor 

Mark Dayton in February 2012, and 

reappointment in 2016, you have 

worked diligently to represent the 

interests of PERA’s retirees, survivors 

and disabled members on the Board of 

Trustees of the Public Employees 

Retirement Association. 

 

In recognition of your hard work, 

dedication and contribution in 

ensuring the long-term sustainability 

of PERA’s defined benefit plans,  

we express our heartfelt gratitude and 

appreciation for your unselfish 

devotion and service. 

 

Presented on December 12, 2019,  

by the PERA Board of Trustees. 


